
Easter Newsletter 2024 
Easter Fayre – Friday 22nd March 

Our Easter Fayre will be held in School on Friday 22nd 
March at 1.30pm. All are welcome! 

We will be having Easter Crafts, Jewellery Stall, Children’s         
Tombola, Children's Toy Game and an Easter Egg Raffle.  

We would be grateful for Chocolate Donations, as well as 
Toys and Books for our Children's Tombola. 

Please return all raffle tickets to school no later than 
Wednesday 20th March. Please make sure names are on each 
individual ticket. More tickets can be purchased from the 
school office.  

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 

 

We will take part in World Book Day on 
Thursday 7th March. Pupils can come in 
Fancy Dress or non-uniform and pick a 
book from the selection. These have all 
been purchased with the £1 Book       
Tokens.  

There is also a World Book Day  Lunch 
Menu on Thursday 7th. This has been 
emailed to Parents.  



Staff Changes from September 2024… 

All teaching staff will be moving classes. 

Mrs McNally – Class 1– Year 5 & 6 

Mrs Mahon – Class 2– Year 3 & 4 

Mrs Boulton – Class 3– Year 1 & 2  

Miss Mawson - EYFS– Nursery & Reception  

If you have any questions please contact us. 

Earrings  

Our School Uniform Policy states that, for Health and Safety        
reasons, we do not allow any pupils to wear earrings. We advise that 
pupils who wish to get their ears pierced do this at the start of the 6 
weeks holidays in order to allow them to heal. Please see the link       
below for guidance from H Samuel Jewellers on our website. 

https://www.towlaw.durham.sch.uk/parents/our-school-uniform/  

 Dates for your diary... 

Easter Service at Church– Thursday 21st March  

Easter Celebration Assembly– Wednesday 27th March  

Break up for Easter Holidays– Wednesday 27th March at 3.15pm 

School closed due to being used as Polling Station for Police and 
Crime Commissioner Voting– Thursday 2nd May 

Timings of the school day… 

From September 2024, we will be extending our school day by 10 
minutes.  

We will blow the whistle in time for an 8.45am start. We will      
continue with a 3.15pm pick up at the end of the day. 

For Nursery our times will change to: 

8.45am-11.45am for 15 hour places.  

8.45am-2.45pm for 30 hour places.  


